
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 16, 1993 
 

 
 
To Whom it may concern: 
 
       My Company has availed itself of the services rendered                       
by Goodman, Gable, and Gould on several occasions. Their                  
outstanding performance alleviated a great deal of stress                                    
and worry under some very trying circumstances. We have                               
the highest confidence in their abilities and trust them                                     
innately. 
 
       All members of the team have proven themselves to be                         
first-rate professionals and the leadership is well versed                                      
in all aspects of the business. In short, we have been                                   
thoroughly satisfied with the services rendered by GGG.                               
We highly recommend them to anyone unfortunate enough                             
to sustain a loss to their property. 
 
    
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Charles R. Jenkins, Jr. 
      Vice President 
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